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The Energy To Do Great Things 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

Filed via WUTC Electronic Web Portal 

November 15,2012 

Mr. David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Subject: PSE Response to Information Request by WUTC Staff 
Docket No. UG-121207 
Commission Investigation into Natural Gas Conservation Programs 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

In response to the Commission Staff request to present them with more details on how 
natural gas avoided costs have been calculated for the purposes of natural gas conservation, 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE" or the "Company") created and presented the attached 
presentation to WUTC Staff, in the presence of representatives from other gas companies, 
on November 9, 2012. In the spirit of full transparency to other parties in Docket UG-
121207, PSE is providing the presentation document into the docket. 

PSE appreciated the opportunity to respond to this information request. Please direct any 
questions regarding these comments to Eric Englert at (425) 456-2312 or the undersigned at 
(425) 462-3495. 

Sincerely, 

lsi TOVlA DelSoev-

Tom DeBoer 
Director - Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 
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